December 4, 1972

Mr, W. B. Case, Vice President
Sugar Operations

C. Brewer & Company, Ltd,

P. 0. Box 1801

Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Dear Mr. Case:

Pursuant to your letter of November 27, 1972, your request
to cancel your petition A72-337, for a zoning change from Urban
to Agricultural for approximately 90 acres, identified by Tax
Map Xey 9-6-05: portions of 1 & 3, and 9-6-12: portion of 2,
at pahala, Ka'u, Hawaii, was granted by the Land Use Commission
at its meeting on November 30, 1972,

Very truly yours,

TATSUO FUJIMOTO
Executive Officer
ccs Hawaii Planning
Commission




